Feathered Friends

Introducing
“FLIGHTY NEWS AND VIEWS”

Above: Fortune and Nimbus are busy at work on their
first editorial!

Hello, I'm Nimbus, with Fortune who’s my sweetheart, and
we're the new joint editors of Flighty News and Views,
good news for all you bird lovers, from Feathered Friends.

Our editorial office is right here on our new pond, and if
you haven’t sat on a cool pond on a hot day, then you should
know right now (or “write now,” as we editors say) that
ponds are the absolutely best kind of place to do some seri-
ous writing.

We'd like to say thank you very much to all you bird-
lovers who helped to bring us here, and now we’d like to
keep you in touch with everything that’s flying around here
at Feathered Friends.

Flighty News and Views will be just a page full of good
bird news from Feathered Friends, and Fortune and I will be
sharing some special tips and little features for your birds at
home.

So, just remember that we birds of a feather must fly
together, and send a stamped self-addressed envelope to
Best Friends Animal Sanctuary, Kanab, Utah 84741, with a
note saying “Dear Nimbus and Fortune, Please send me a
copy of Flighty News and Views.”

Bye for now,
Wimbes the Goose

P.S. We're trying to persuade the pigeons, who live next
to our office/pond to help out by flying your “Flighty News
and Views” directly to your home. So if you see a pigeon
looking for you, ask if he's from Feathered Friends. You
never know! &
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